

King George Crescent, Rushall, Walsall, West Midlands, WS4 1EG TEL: 01922 721081

Email: postbox@elmwood.walsall.sch.uk Website: www.elmwood.walsall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. L. Cross, BA Hons. MSc, NPQH,

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs G Francis, BA Hon, NPQML Assistant Headteacher: Mr M Hawkes, BA Hons, NPQSL

CC/DEC 4th June 2024

To the parents/carers of pupils in Year 8c

Dear parent/carer

RE: YEAR 8C VISIT TO CHASEWATER

Your child has the opportunity to visit Chasewater Country Park on Monday 10th June in order to immerse themselves in the natural world. This is in preparation for a piece of travel writing they will be completing in a subsequent English lesson. During the visit we will be exploring the environment, watching the waves, feeling the sand underneath our feet, and maybe even feeding some geesel

Pupils will be expected to wear uniform for this trip, but they may wish to bring a spare pair of socks and shoes to change into either before or after the visit. Depending on the weather I would recommend a sun hat and sun protection, or a waterproof be provided.

There is also a café at Chasewater so pupils may want to bring a small amount of money to purchase an ice cream (or other refreshment) to complete our 'beach day' experience. I would advise limiting this to a maximum of £5. Pupils will return to school in time for lunch.

I am sure this will be a very enjoyable day out and fingers crossed for good weather.

If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours faithfully

MISS CHARLOTTE CLARKE **ENGLISH TEACHER**



INVESTORS IN PEOPLE

We invest in people Gold

Team Teach Gold Award







Dyslexia Friendly School Level 1 Award

Walsall's Anti-Bullying Charter Mark - Silver Award